
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 11, 2015 

 
 

Northampton County: Riverside Road to be closed in Lower Saucon Twp. 
 
County: Northampton      
 
Municipality:  Lower Saucon Twp. 
 
ROAD NAME:  Riverside Drive 
 
BETWEEN:  Redington Road AND Main Street 
 
Type of Work: Other 
 
Work being Done By:   PENNDOT Maintenance Forces  
 
Type of Restriction: 24 hours 
 
RESTRICTION:   Until further notice, the one lane section of Riverside Drive 
known locally as "The Narrows" will be closed and detoured between Redington 
Road and Main Street due to recent undermining of the roadway and a retaining wall. 
The detour will utilize Applebutter and Lower Saucon roads.  This recent 
undermining is forcing the closure of the road for safety reasons. This temporary 
closure will be in place until a repair plan is formalized. No time frame for repairs are 
available at this time. 
 
START DATE: 06/12/2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Brown | Safety Press Officer 
PA Department of Transportation | Engineering District 5 
1002 Hamilton Street | Allentown PA 18101 
Phone:  610.871.4556 | Fax:  610.871.4126 sebrown@pa.gov<mailto:sebrown@pa.gov> | 
www.dot.state.pa.us<http://www.dot.state.pa.us> 
 

mailto:sebrown@pa.gov%3cmailto:sebrown@pa.gov

